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Central University of Odisha organises Rajbhasha Workshop at NAD  

The Central University of Odisha organized a workshop on Rajbhasha on 

25th July 2023 at NAD Main Campus, Sunbeda. Hon’ble Vice-Chancellor of 
the University conveyed his best wishes for a successful programme and 

hoped this workshop will enhance the Hindi communication skill of the 
employees of NAD. General Manager of NAD Mr. Manmohan Goel presided 

over the programme. 

Prof. Hemraj Meena, from the University and the coordinator of the 

workshop, imparted training on the use of Hindi in the office. As many as 18 
participants participated in the training. All the participants were provided 

with standardisation of Devanagari script and copies of administrative books. 
Standard Hindi learning material edited by Professor Meena was also 

provided. The programme has been considered as a special achievement in 

terms of official language implementation. 
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